
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

St. Tammany Parish 

Development District 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

VIEWING 

FY 24/25 PROPOSED 

BUDGET 
 

The St. Tammany Parish Development District will hold a 

public budget viewing of its FY 24/25 proposed budget from     

3 pm – 4 pm, Wednesday, June 19th at the St. Tammany Parish 

Development District office, 21489 Koop Drive, Ste. 7 

Mandeville, LA 70471. 

 

The proposed budget will also be posted to our website, 

www.sttammanycorp.org. The District board will review and 

vote to adopt the proposed budget during its regular meeting, 

June 20, 2024 at 3pm.  

http://www.sttammanycorp.org/

